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HB 2074 increases the annual prescription drug monitoring program fee from $25 to $35. This fee is paid 

by licensed health care professionals authorized to prescribe controlled substances and supports the 

collection of prescription drug data to ensure providers are fully informed of the prescription history of 

their patients. The fee increase results in estimated additional revenue of approximately $500,000 in the 

2021-23 biennium to allow the Oregon Health Authority to maintain operational support for the 

program.  

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2074 be reported out do pass. 

 


